You are strongly encouraged to contact an attorney who can advise you of your rights and
responsibilities under CERCLA. Should you require further information concerning this matter,
you may contact me by phone at (404) 562-9676, or you may contact the On-Scene Coordinator,
Kenneth Rhame, at (919) 475-7397. You can reach either of us by mail at the address below.

Sincerely,

Stacey A. Haire

Associate Regional Counsel

Office of Environmental Accountability
U.S. EPA Region 4

61 Forsyth Street, S.W,

Atlanta, GA 30303
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